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St. Helens Parent Carer Forum

Local Authority Short Breaks Consultation

Monday 5th March 2018
13.30 – 16.00
At Fishwick House, 
18 Cotham St, St. Helens, WA10 1SJ

The Local Authority’s Children with Disabilities Social Care Team have recently appointed a Short Breaks Officer. 

If you are the parent/carer of a child or young person who has a Short Breaks offer, please come along to the first in a series of meetings with the Short Breaks Officer and the Service Manager, Stephanie Haddock.

You can come along anytime between 13.30 and 16.00 (children and young people welcome). The meeting will:

· Give you a chance to meet them

· Give you the opportunity to say what you would like to be available from a Short Break Carer and 

· To share your ideas on how this could be developed

To book a place, please ring St Helens Carers Centre on 01744 675615 or 
email Sara Dolan on saradolan@sthelenscarers.org.uk.

Please ring to let us know if you are planning on coming along so that we know numbers for refreshments.
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